
Did you know, you can take a 

self-assessment test to find 

much needed support for 

veterans?  Anyone can take the 

test to see if they need help.  

Resources are available on the 

VFW website which is offered 

through VA.GOV 

Looking for other ways to get 

involved?  Plan an event for your 

membership, bring in a speaker 

to your monthly meetings or 

have a luncheon and introduce 

one of the many Suicide 

Promotion programs available.   

SEPTEMBER IS 
SUICIDE 

AWARENESS MONTH 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Membership/Mentoring 

September 2025  FOCUS - Include 

M.A.L.T.A. TOOLS 

These tools will help us  

Bridge the Gap for our Veterans through using our 

membership resources to help make our members 

feel included 

 

 

We would like to celebrate last year’s 

Membership Program Chairman, Betty 

Bailey, on her 1st place win in Membership 

at the 126th VFW National Convention. 

Congratulations on an incredible year! 

 Do you know how many of your Auxiliary members 

are signed into M.A.L.T.A (Membership Auxiliary 

Leadership Technology Access).  

 Presidents, Secretaries, and Treasurers can pull 

reports under duties: Malta Activated Members.  

 Discover your members who haven’t signed into 

M.A.L.T.A and educate them on what the benefits are 

once they have signed on. 

 Encourage your members to update their personal 

information on M.A.L.T.A. Address’s, emails, 

birthdate, and phone numbers. 

 Find your “Investigators” in your Auxiliary, we need to 

find those members who have passed and are no 

longer with us.  Start a committee to begin the 

process.  

 Have you sent out your annual member dues 

reminders? Try offering an “Early Bird Special”? We 

want to encourage them to convert to life.  

 

Holly Evans 

Membership/Mentoring 

Chairman 2025-2026 
Hadams1221@hotmail.com 
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